
 

Challenge Brief Development 

Many organisations are keen to get involved in the Skills Challenge Certificate and work with the 
young people of Wales. New and exciting Challenge Briefs are continually being developed. 

 

Snowdonia National Park, in their quest for supporting sustainable tourism, are developing briefs 
to encourage learners to become involved in the amazing resource that is the Snowdonia 
National Park, and provide valuable information and insight for the organisation so they can 
balance protecting the area and meeting the needs of ‘different communities and people who 
live, work and visit here’. 

The organisation has launched a key document; The 
Snowdonia National Park Plan 2020 and is keen to consult 
with as many stakeholders as possible, including those 
undertaking the Skills Challenge Certificate through the 
development of their new Challenge Brief. 

 

Meanwhile, staff at Ysgol Uwchradd Caergybi and Bangor 
University , inspired by their involvement in the climate 
change event, Climathon  (https://climathon.climate‐kic.org/en/) 
are developing a project and linked briefs as part of ‘Undeb 
Môn’. The project looks to raise awareness of the issues 
behind climate changes and, more importantly, how young 
people can become part of the solution. 

 

The project will support teaching and learning of the 
Advanced Skills Challenge Certificate and provide a 
selection of briefs that Anglesey schools (and anyone else 
inspired) can use as part of their assessment. Already, 
schools on the island have met and seem keen to find out 
more.  

 

If you are curious about what is being planned, please 
contact Charlie Wilson - WilsonC29@hwbmail.net 

 


